
 

 Asha Patel 
Technical Manager, Regulatory 
Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 
 

Tel: 416-495-5642 
Email:  Asha.Patel@enbridge.com 
 EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario 
M2J 1P8 
 
 

VIA RESS and EMAIL  
 
 
December 15, 2020 
 
Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long:   
 
Re:  EB-2020-0264 – Enbridge Gas Inc. – January 1, 2021  

Quarterly Rate Adjustment Mechanism (“QRAM”) Application   
 

Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) received OEB Staff’s letter dated December 14, 
2020 with regards to Enbridge Gas’ January 1, 2021 QRAM application. 
 
In the letter Enbridge Gas was asked to clarify whether the “approval of the Settlement” 
mentioned in the application is in relation to the approval of the parties to the 
Settlement, rather than the approval of the CER. 
 
Enbridge Gas would like to clarify that the CER approved the settlement as filed which 
the parties to the settlement (Tolls Task Force) unanimously supported. Enbridge Gas 
would also like to inform OEB Staff that the CER has now approved final tolls on 
December 14, 2020 in CER order TG-014-2020, and the CER has now approved 
abandonment surcharges in CER order TG-013-2020. Both final tolls and 
abandonment surcharges were approved as filed and there is no change to the QRAM 
application filed by Enbridge Gas. 
 
Should you have any further questions on this matter please contact the undersigned 
at 416- 495-5642. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Asha Patel 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
cc: Tania Persad, Enbridge Gas 
 All Interested Parties EB-2008-0106, EB-2019-0194 & EB-2020-0095 
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